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Thank you to all the members who showed up to help us out at the museum this 
last season. While we are getting ready to close down for the winter, some of our 
members are still going to be at the museum taking care of the property during 
the off-season. 
 
The board, in discussion with the FRRS President, decided to offer a ½ price admission 
to the museum with three non-perishable items that would be collected for E.P.C.A.N., 
the local food pantry. This is one way to give back to the community since we will be 
unable to hold this year’s collection during Santa trains. This will remain in effect until 
October 17th, 2021 
 
Short report this month.  
 
At any time should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, I may not 
have an answer right away, however I will get one for you.  
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director/General Superintendent 
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